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Friday 23rd March 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers,

RE: Year 5 class teacher- Mrs Dharsani

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Dharsani has decided to return to Woodlands slightly earlier
than planned and will be back in school from Wednesday 29th March (next week). Ms Rai will
remain working with the class until the end of term but will not return to Woodlands after the
Easter holidays.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Ms Rai for the fantastic work she has done in her six
weeks with Year 5. She has been a great addition to the team and has built fantastic
relationships with pupils and staff.

We are very excited to welcome Mrs Dharsani back to Woodlands full time. She will spend her
first few days working alongside Ms Rai, planning for next term and getting to know the class.

Year 5 have impressed us this year with their welcoming and positive attitudes to the different
teachers they have worked with and we expect that this will continue with Mrs Dharsani.

As always, we appreciate your understanding and support at this time.

Yours sincerely

Ms Hasker


